Docl.et Nos. 50-460
0-513

Washington Public Power Supply
P. O. Box 968

3000 George Washington Wway
Richland, Washington 99352

Attention: Mr. R. W, Root, Jr.
Acting Program Director, WNP-1/4

Centlemen:

~

Thank ycu for your letter dated September 9, 1982, informimg

us of the steps you have taken to correct the item which we
brought to your attention in our letter dated June 24, 1982,
’lease maintain records discribing actions taken to determing
condition of previously installed electrical cables. Your

corrective actions will be verified during a future inspection.

Your ccoperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

D. M., Sternberg, Chief
Reactor Projects Branch No. 1
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